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The President knows it's a perilous, high-risk assignment. If he gives the order, he has the
opportunity to take down a global menace, once and for all. If the mission fails, he would
face certain impeachment, and the threats against the nation would multiply. So the president
turns to the one team that can pull off the impossible: Will Robie and his partner, Jessica
Reel. Together, Robie and Reel's talents as assassins are unmatched. But there are some in
power who don't trust the pair. They doubt their willingness to follow orders. And they will
do anything to see that the two assassins succeed, but that they do not survive. As they
prepare for their mission, Reel faces a personal crisis that could well lead old enemies
right to her doorstep, resurrecting the ghosts of her earlier life and bringing stark danger
to all those close to her. And all the while, Robie and Reel are stalked by a new adversary:
an unknown and unlikely assassin, a woman who has trained her entire life to kill, and who
has her own list of targets--a list that includes Will Robie and Jessica Reel.
In this gripping mystery, an FBI Agent’s search for her sister clashes with a military
investigator's high-stakes case, leading them both deep into a global conspiracy—from which
neither of them will escape unscathed. For many long years, Atlee Pine was tormented by
uncertainty after her twin sister, Mercy, was abducted at the age of six and never seen
again. Now, just as Atlee is pressured to end her investigation into Mercy's disappearance,
she finally gets her most promising breakthrough yet: the identity of her sister's kidnapper,
Ito Vincenzo. With time running out, Atlee and her assistant Carol Blum race to Vincenzo's
last known location in Trenton, New Jersey—and unknowingly stumble straight into John
Puller's case, blowing his arrest during a drug ring investigation involving a military
installation. Stunningly, Pine and Puller's joint investigation uncovers a connection between
Vincenzo's family and a breathtaking scheme that strikes at the very heart of global
democracy. Peeling back the layers of deceit, lies and cover-ups, Atlee finally discovers the
truth about what happened to Mercy. And that truth will shock Pine to her very core.
David Baldacci brings back Sean King and Michelle Maxwell-former Secret Service agents turned
private investigators, featured in the hit TNT TV series King & Maxwell-in their most
surprising, personal, and dangerous case ever . . . KING AND MAXWELL It seems at first like a
simple, tragic story. Tyler Wingo, a teenage boy, learns the awful news that his father, a
soldier, was killed in action in Afghanistan. Then the extraordinary happens: Tyler receives
a communication from his father . . . after his supposed death. Tyler hires Sean and Michelle
to solve the mystery surrounding his father. But their investigation quickly leads to deeper,
more troubling questions. Could Tyler's father really still be alive? What was his true
mission? Could Tyler be the next target? Sean and Michelle soon realize that they've stumbled
on to something bigger and more treacherous than anyone could have imagined. And as their
hunt for the truth leads them relentlessly to the highest levels of power and to uncovering
the most clandestine of secrets, Sean and Michelle are determined to help and protect
Tyler--though they may pay for it with their lives.
America has enemies--ruthless people that the police, the FBI, even the military can't stop.
That's when the U.S. government calls on Will Robie, a stone cold hitman who never questions
orders and always nails his target. But Will Robie may have just made the first--and
last--mistake of his career . . . THE INNOCENT It begins with a hit gone wrong. Robie is
dispatched to eliminate a target unusually close to home in Washington, D.C. But something
about this mission doesn't seem right to Robie, and he does the unthinkable. He refuses to
kill. Now, Robie becomes a target himself and must escape from his own people. Fleeing the
scene, Robie crosses paths with a wayward teenage girl, a fourteen-year-old runaway from a
foster home. But she isn't an ordinary runaway-her parents were murdered, and her own life is
in danger. Against all of his professional habits, Robie rescues her and finds he can't walk
away. He needs to help her. Even worse, the more Robie learns about the girl, the more he's
convinced she is at the center of a vast cover-up, one that may explain her parents' deaths
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and stretch to unimaginable levels of power. Now, Robie may have to step out of the shadows
in order to save this girl's life . . . and perhaps his own.
Detective Robert Hunter of the LAPD's Homicide Special Section receives an anonymous call
asking him to go to a specific web address - a private broadcast. Hunter logs on and a show
devised for his eyes only immediately begins. But the caller doesn't want Detective Hunter to
just watch, he wants him to participate, and refusal is simply not an option. Forced to make
a sickening choice, Hunter must sit and watch as an unidentified victim is tortured and
murdered live over the Internet. The LAPD, together with the FBI, use everything at their
disposal to electronically track the transmission down, but this killer is no amateur, and he
was more than prepared for it. Before Hunter and his partner Garcia are even able to get
their investigation going, Hunter receives a new phone call. A new website address. A new
victim. But this time the killer has upgraded his game into a live murder reality show, where
anyone can cast the deciding vote.
In this #1 New York Times bestselling thriller, when two former Secret Service agents
investigate a message from a soldier who was supposedly killed, they're determined to protect
his soneven if they pay for it with their lives. It seems at first like a simple, tragic
story. Tyler Wingo, a teenage boy, learns the awful news that his father, a soldier, was
killed in action in Afghanistan. Then the extraordinary happens: Tyler receives a
communication from his fatherafter his supposed death. Tyler hires Sean and Michelle to solve
the mystery surrounding his father. But their investigation quickly leads to deeper, more
troubling questions. Could Tyler's father really still be alive? What was his true mission?
Could Tyler be the next target? Sean and Michelle soon realize that they've stumbled on to
something bigger and more treacherous than anyone could have imagined. And as their hunt for
the truth leads them relentlessly to the highest levels of power and to uncovering the most
clandestine of secrets, Sean and Michelle are determined to help and protect Tyler--though
they may pay for it with their lives.

#1 New York Times bestselling author David Baldacci returns with his most breathtaking
thriller yet! Will Robie and Jessica Reel are two of the most lethal people alive. They're
the ones the government calls in when the utmost secrecy is required to take out those who
plot violence and mass destruction against the United States. And through every mission, one
man has always had their backs: their handler, code-named Blue Man. But now, Blue Man is
missing. Last seen in rural Colorado, Blue Man had taken a rare vacation to go fly fishing in
his hometown when he disappeared off the grid. With no communications since, the team can't
help but fear the worst. Sent to investigate, Robie and Reel arrive in the small town of
Grand to discover that it has its own share of problems. A stagnant local economy and a
woefully understaffed police force have made this small community a magnet for crime, drugs,
and a growing number of militant fringe groups. But lying in wait in Grand is an even more
insidious and sweeping threat, one that may shake the very foundations of America. And when
Robie and Reel find themselves up against an adversary with superior firepower and a homecourt advantage, they'll be lucky if they make it out alive, with or without Blue Man . . .
INCREDIBLE PRAISE FOR DAVID BALDACCI'S #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING WILL ROBIE SERIES: "Fastpaced entertainment at its best." --Florida Times-Union "Robie and Reel are complex
characters, and anything they do is a pleasure to followBaldacci knows how to get readers to
turn the pages." --Associated Press "David Baldacci has never been better than in The Guilty.
His latest to feature conflicted assassin extraordinaire Will Robie takes the character--and
series--to new heights.A stunning success from one of America's great literary talents."
--Providence Sunday Journal on The Guilty "A first-class thrillerDavid Baldacci's four
bestselling novels about government assassin Will Robie have straddled that line of edgy,
high-concept suspense, augmented with a bit of the political thriller, and deep character
studies." --Sun-Sentinel (FL) on The Guilty "With a lightning pace, captivating characters,
and astonishing twists throughout, The Hit is guaranteed to keep your attention from the
first page to the last." --The Times-News (NC) on The Hit
It is universally acknowledged that a puppy will steal your heart, but for lonely widower
Hugh Buncombe, adopting a dog will change his world forever. When Hugh and Bailey discover
thousands of dollars over the course of their morning walks, a rollicking adventure unfolds.
And a mystery is literally unearthed. As Hugh ventures from his hometown of Aiken, South
Carolina to the picturesque beaches of Sullivan's Island, he encounters a cast of characters
that include an entrepreneurial compost collector, a Wall Street fall-out, a newly-minted but
talented lawyer, and a kite-boarding reporter who has secrets of her own. The mystery of the
unclaimed money takes Hugh back in time, as he tries with all his might to keep the cash but
also find out who hid it. Four paupers under one roof, six-toed Hemingway cats, and a littleknown group called The Champagners. One walk is all it takes for Hugh's life to change, and
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for a mystery to begin
David Baldacci delivers a moving, family drama about learning to love again after terrible
heartbreak and loss in this classic New York Times bestseller—soon to be a Hallmark original
movie. It's almost Christmas, but there is no joy in the house of terminally ill Jack and his
family. With only a short time left to live, he spends his last days preparing to say goodbye
to his devoted wife, Lizzie, and their three children. Then, unthinkably, tragedy strikes
again: Lizzie is killed in a car accident. With no one able to care for them, the children
are separated from each other and sent to live with family members around the country. Just
when all seems lost, Jack begins to recover in a miraculous turn of events. He rises from
what should have been his deathbed, determined to bring his fractured family back together.
Struggling to rebuild their lives after Lizzie's death, he reunites everyone at Lizzie's
childhood home on the oceanfront in South Carolina. And there, over one unforgettable summer,
Jack will begin to learn to love again, and he and his children will learn how to become a
family once more.
From the Sunday Times number one bestselling author, David Baldacci, The Escape is the third
title in this fast-paced, breathtaking series. CID investigator, John Puller, has returned
from his latest case in Florida to learn that his brother, Bobby, on death row at Leavenworth
Prison for national security crimes, has escaped. Preliminary investigations show that he may
have had help in his breakout. Now he's on the run, and in disguise, and he's the US
government's number one target. John Puller has a dilemma. Which comes first, loyalty to his
country or to his brother? Bobby has state secrets that certain people will literally kill
for. But blood is thicker than water, and the brothers are close although even John does not
know for sure what Bobby really did for the government, nor if he's even guilty of his
crimes. It becomes swiftly apparent, however, that Bobby's role was powerful and farreaching. With the help of John's long-time friend and colleague, General Julie Carson, both
brothers move closer to the truth from their opposing directions. And this case puts John
Puller in a place he thought he'd never be, on the other side of the law, where even his
skills as an investigator, and his strength as a fighter, might not be enough to save him.
And his brother.
The number one bestselling author returns with another highly charged thriller taking Amos
Decker, who has proved one of his readers' favourite characters to date, on an action-packed
investigation with all the trademark twists and turns which make David Baldacci one of the
world's favourite storytellers.
No Man's Land by David Baldacci is an exciting thriller featuring special investigator John
Puller, who is pursuing a case that will send him deep into his own troubled past. One man
demands justice . . . John Puller is the US Army's most tenacious investigator, but he is not
equipped to face the truth about his mother's disappearance thirty years ago. New evidence
has come to light suggesting that Puller's father – a highly decorated army veteran – may
have murdered his wife. When Puller's friend, intelligence operative Veronica Knox, arrives
on the scene, he realizes that there is far more to this case than he first thought. He knows
that nothing will prevent him from discovering what really happened to his mother – even if
it means proving that his father is a killer. . . . the other seeks revenge Paul Rogers has
just been paroled after spending ten years in a high-security prison for murder. And with his
freedom comes a desire to pay back old debts. Harbouring a dark past that changed him in
unimaginable ways, Rogers embarks on a journey across the country, set on a path of revenge
against the people who took away his humanity. As both men uncover a trail of deception that
stretches back decades, they soon realize that the truth will bind them together in ways they
could never have imagined.
Do you want to sell more books and earn a good living from your fiction? Discover how to
change your way of thinking and revolutionise your writing career. Are you struggling to take
your author career on to the next stage? Do you wish you could sell huge numbers of books and
make a good income for you and your family? Before he learned to change his mindset, Adam
Croft's fiction books earned him around $30 a day. But, after developing the indie author
mindset, he was earning $3,500 a day within a matter of weeks. The Indie Author Mindset shows
you how simply changing your way of thinking about your writing business can revolutionise
your career. Using Adam's personal experiences and examples, you'll be able to think
differently about the business side of your writing career and lay down the foundations for
long-term success. In The Indie Author Mindset, you'll discover: How to decide who to listen
to — and who not to listen toHow to unlock the power of residualsHow to create more than half
a dozen income streams from one bookLessons and advice from Bryan Cohen, David Gaughran,
Brian Meeks and Mark DawsonWhy almost every writer misunderstands profit and is doing
advertising wrongAnd much, much more! This life-changing book is the motivational kick-up-thePage 3/8
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backside all authors need. If you like a non-fiction book with a personal touch, practical
tips you can apply every day and all the motivation you need to kick your career on to the
next stage, The Indie Author Mindset is for you.
A band of vigilante executioners roam the hot summer nights, abducting evil men who they
judge unworthy of living and hanging them by the neck until dead. Sentenced to death is the
gang member who abused dozens of vulnerable girls, the wealthy drunk driver who mowed down a
child, the drug addict who put a pensioner in a coma and the hate preacher calling for the
murder of British troops. But do these rogue hangmen crave true justice—or just blood? As the
bodies pile up and violence explodes all over the sweltering city, DC Max Wolfe—dog lover,
single parent, defender of the weak—embarks on his most dangerous investigation yet, hunting
a righteous gang of vigilante killers who many believe to be heroes. The search will take Max
from squalid backstreets, where religious fanaticism breeds, to mansions in mourning and all
the way to the secret rooms of power where decisions are weighed about life and death. But
before The Hanging Club is confronted, Max Wolfe must learn some painful truths about the
fragile line between good and evil, innocence and guilt, justice and retribution. And
discover that the lust for revenge starts very close to home.
The sole survivor of a devastating ambush, FBI Hostage Rescue Team agent Web London would do
anything to find out what really happened that night--and a ten year old boy may be the
unexpected key in this #1 New York Times bestselling thriller. Web London was trained to
penetrate hostile ground and come out alive. Then ten seconds in a dark alley cost him
everything: his friends, his fellow agents, his reputation. Among his super-elite FBI Hostage
Rescue Team, Web was the sole survivor of a high-tech, devastating ambush. Now Web is trying
to put his life back together and understand what really happened. To get answers, he'll need
the help of psychiatrist Claire Daniels and the one other human being who lived through the
attack--a ten-year-old boy. But when his search leads him back to that bloodstained alley,
Web suddenly realizes he is about to face his assassin again. And this time, one of them will
become the Last Man Standing.
When her husband mysteriously disappears in a plane crash into the Virginia countryside, a
devastated wife must sort out truth from lies in this page-turning New York Times bestseller.
Sidney Archer has it all: a husband she loves, a job at which she excels, and a cherished
young daughter. Then, as a plane plummets into the Virginia countryside, everything changes.
And suddenly there is no one whom Sidney Archer can trust. Jason Archer is a rising young
executive at Triton Global, the world's leading technology conglomerate. Determined to give
his family the best of everything, Archer has secretly entered into a deadly game. He is
about to disappear--leaving behind a wife who must sort out his lies from his truths, an
accident team that wants to know why the plane he was ticketed on crashed, and a veteran FBI
agent who wants to know it all
From #1 New York Times bestselling author Brad Thor. As a storm rages across the
Mediterranean Sea, a terrifying distress call is made to the Italian Coast Guard. Days later,
a body washes ashore. Identified as a high value terrorism suspect (who had disappeared three
years prior), his name sends panic through the Central Intelligence Agency. Where was he
headed? What was he planning? And could he be connected to the “spectacular attack” they have
been fearing all summer? In a race against time, the CIA taps an unorthodox source to get
answers: Navy SEAL turned covert counterterrorism operative, Scot Harvath. Hired on a black
contract, Harvath will provide the deniability the United States needs, while he breaks every
rule along the way. Packed with pulse-pounding action, fascinating characters, and
electrifying intrigue, Brad Thor does it again and proves why he is known around-the-world as
the “Master of Thrillers.”
An original short story by New York Times bestselling author David Baldacci. Frank Becker is
a highly sought after, expert assassin. When Becker takes a mysterious job, he has no idea
that it will force him to delve deeply into his own past. Undeterred by obstacles he is
determined to complete his assignment. But he may realize too late that his success will
permanently alter his future.
The #1 bestselling author of The Collectors and Simple Genius returns with STONE COLDan
unforgetable novel of revenge, conspiracy, and murder that brings a band of unlikely heroes
face-to-face with their greatest threat. Oliver Stone, the leader of the mysterious group
that calls itself the Camel Club, is both feared and respected by those who've crossed his
path. Keeping a vigilant watch over our leaders in Washington, D.C., the Camel Club has won
over some allies, but it has also earned formidable enemies-including those in power who will
do anything to prevent Stone and his friends from uncovering the hidden, secret work of the
government. Annabelle Conroy, an honorary member of the Camel Club, is also the greatest con
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artist of her generation. She has swindled forty million dollars from casino king Jerry
Bagger, the man who murdered her mother. Now he's hot on her trail with only one goal in
mind: Annabelle's death. But as Stone and the Camel Club circle the wagons to protect
Annabelle, a new opponent, who makes Bagger's menace pale by comparison, suddenly arises. One
by one, men from Stone's shadowy past are turning up dead. Behind this slaughter stands one
man: Harry Finn. To almost all who know him, Finn is a doting father and loving husband who
uses his skills behind the scenes to keep our nation safe. But the other face of Harry Finn
is that of an unstoppable killer who inevitably sets his lethal bull's-eye on Oliver Stone.
And with Finn, Stone may well have met his match. As Annabelle and the Camel Club fight for
their lives, the twists and turns whipsaw, leading to a finale that is as explosive as it is
shattering. And when buried secrets are at last violently resurrected, the members of the
Camel Club left standing will be changed forever. With unrelenting pacing, stunning
reversals, and two of the most compelling characters in modern fiction, STONE COLD is David
Baldacci writing at his breathtaking best.
Freddy Funkhouser comes up with an idea to bolster business for his family's fast-food health
restaurant, Burger Castle, and finally defeat Pookesville's biggest bully, Adam Spanker. When
Freddy's fun invention goes awry, the results are five very funny French fries who come to
life and wreak havoc in Freddy's family and community. With some help from his cheese-cubeloving best friend Howie Kapowie, and armed with his dad's inventions, Freddy and the French
Fries set out to bring Spanker and his gang down in a final showdown, proving that brains
have an edge over brawn any time.
Virgil Flowers will have to watch his back--and his mouth--as he investigates a college
culture war turned deadly in another one of Sandford's "madly entertaining Virgil Flowers
mysteries" (The New York Times Book Review). At the local state university, two feuding
departments have faced off on the battleground of science and medicine. Each carries their
views to extremes that may seem absurd, but highly educated people of sound mind and good
intentions can reasonably disagree, right? Then a renowned and confrontational scholar winds
up dead, and Virgil Flowers is brought in to investigate . . . and as he probes the recent
ideological unrest, he soon comes to realize he's dealing with people who, on this one
particular issue, are functionally crazy. Among this group of wildly impassioned,
diametrically opposed zealots lurks a killer, and it will be up to Virgil to sort the
murderer from the mere maniacs.
Introducing a remarkable new character from #1 New York Times bestselling writer David
Baldacci: Atlee Pine, an FBI agent with special skills assigned to the remote wilds of the
southwestern United States who must confront a new threat . . . and an old nightmare. Eeny,
meeny, miny, moe. Catch a tiger by its toe. It's seared into Atlee Pine's memory: the
kidnapper's chilling rhyme as he chose between six-year-old Atlee and her twin sister, Mercy.
Mercy was taken. Atlee was spared. She never saw Mercy again. Three decades after that
terrifying night, Atlee Pine works for the FBI. She's the lone agent assigned to the
Shattered Rock, Arizona resident agency, which is responsible for protecting the Grand
Canyon. So when one of the Grand Canyon's mules is found stabbed to death at the bottom of
the canyon-and its rider missing-Pine is called in to investigate. It soon seems clear the
lost tourist had something more clandestine than sightseeing in mind. But just as Pine begins
to put together clues pointing to a terrifying plot, she's abruptly called off the case. If
she disobeys direct orders by continuing to search for the missing man, it will mean the end
of her career. But unless Pine keeps working the case and discovers the truth, it could spell
the very end of democracy in America as we know it "Love it!" --Lisa Gardner"Atlee Pine is
unforgettable." --James Patterson "David Baldacci's best yet." --Lisa Scottoline "Heartpoundingly suspenseful." --Scott Turow "A stunning debut." --Douglas Preston "A perfect blend
of action, secrets, and conspiracies." --Steve Berry "Baldacci is at the top of his game."
--Kathy Reichs
When burglar Luther Whitney breaks into a Virginia mansion, he witnesses a brutal crime
involving the president -- a man who believes he can get away with anything -- and now,
Luther may be the only one who can stop him in this #1 New York Times bestselling thriller.
In a heavily guarded mansion in the Virginia countryside, professional burglar and break-in
artist Luther Whitney is trapped behind a two-way mirror. What he witnesses destroys his
faith not only in justice, but in all he holds dear. What follows is an unthinkable abuse of
power and criminal conspiracy, as a breathtaking cover-up is set in motion by those appointed
to work for one of the most important people in the world -- the President of the United
States.
After failing a critical assignment overseas, Will Robie must investigate a murder accusation
against his father--but to save him, he'll have to face a violent and deadly fallout in this
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New York Times bestselling thriller. Will Robie escaped his small Gulf Coast hometown of
Cantrell, Mississippi after high school, severing all personal ties, and never looked back.
Not until the unimaginable occurs. His father, Dan Robie, has been arrested and charged with
murder. Father and son haven't spoken or seen each other since the day Robie left town. In
that time, Dan Robie--a local attorney and pillar of the community--has been elected town
judge. Despite this, most of Cantrell is aligned against Dan. His guilt is assumed. To make
matters worse, Dan has refused to do anything to defend himself. When Robie tries to help,
his father responds only with anger and defiance. Could Dan really be guilty? With the
equally formidable Jessica Reel at his side, Robie ignores his father's wishes and begins his
own desperate investigation into the case. But Robie is now a stranger to his hometown, an
outsider, a man who has forsaken his past and his family. His attempts to save his father are
met with distrust and skepticismand violence. Unlike the missions Robie undertook in the
service of his country, where his target was clearly defined, digging into his father's case
only reveals more questions. Robie is drawn into the hidden underside of Cantrell, where he
must face the unexpected and possibly deadly consequences of the long-ago choices made by
father and son. And this time, there may be no escape for either of them.
How do you confront a threat that is hiding in plain sight? FBI agent Craig Frasier and
psychologist Kieran Finnegan hunt an escaped serial killer in the latest explosive thriller
in the New York Confidential series. It was one of Kieran’s most chilling cases: her
assessment of a murderer known as the Fireman. There was no doubt that the man needed to be
locked away. Now Craig is called to a gruesome crime scene that matches the killer’s methods,
and news breaks that the Fireman has escaped prison. Amid a citywide manhunt, Kieran and
Craig need to untangle a web of deceit, privilege and greed. They suspect that those closest
to the killer have been drawn into his evil, or else someone is using another man’s madness
and cruelty to disguise their crimes. When their investigation brings the danger right to the
doorstep of Finnegan’s Pub, Kieran and Craig will have to be smarter and bolder than ever
before, because this time it’s personal, and they have everything to lose.
In this all-new short story from #1 New York Times bestselling author David Baldacci, worlds
collide when government assassin Will Robie is caught in the crossfire with Oliver Stone and
the Camel Club. Will Robie is closing in on his next target when he finds himself in the
middle of a bank heist--and he's taken hostage alongside Oliver Stone. But is this just a
simple bank job, or are the robbers after something even more valuable--and dangerous--than
the cash in the vault? Available only as an ebook.
The man known as Oliver Stone has no official past. He spends most days camped opposite the
White House, hoping to expose corruption wherever he finds it. But the stakes are raised when
he and his friends, a group of conspiracy theorist misfits known as The Camel Club,
accidentally witness the murder of an intelligence analyst. Especially when the authorities
are seemingly happy to write it off as a suicide.For Secret Service agent Alex Ford,
monitoring the 'investigation', the suicide verdict doesn't ring true. As punishment for
sticking his nose where it doesn't belong, he is reassigned to bodyguard duties. His
abilities are tested to the limit when he is sent to protect the President during a visit to
his hometown, where a terrorist cell has spent months plotting an event that will shake the
world.Meanwhile, America's powerful intelligence chief Carter Gray is unnerved when he
glimpses the face of an old acquaintance in Arlington Cemetery - but it is the face of a man
supposedly long dead . . .And as The Camel Club is poised to expose a conspiracy that reaches
into the heart of Washington's highly secretive corridors of power, Alex Ford finds out that
his worst nightmare is about to happen . . .The Camel Club by bestselling sensation David
Baldacci is the exciting first instalment of a breathtaking series.The Camel Club is followed
by The Collectors, Stone Cold, Divine Justice and Hell's Corner.
When burglar Luther Whitney breaks into a Virginia mansion, he witnesses a brutal crime
involving the president--a man who believes he can get away with anything--and now, Luther
may be the only one who can stop him in this #1 New York Times bestselling thriller. In a
heavily guarded mansion in the Virginia countryside, professional burglar and break-in artist
Luther Whitney is trapped behind a two-way mirror. What he witnesses destroys his faith not
only in justice, but in all he holds dear. What follows is an unthinkable abuse of power and
criminal conspiracy, as a breathtaking cover-up is set in motion by those appointed to work
for one of the most important people in the world--the President of the United States.
The Collectors by bestselling sensation David Baldacci is the exciting second instalment of a
breathtaking series. Oliver Stone – the leader of four highly skilled misfits who call
themselves the Camel Club. Their mission – to hold America’s political elite to account.
Washington DC. The Speaker of the House of Representatives is assassinated in broad daylight.
Then the head of the Rare Books Division at the Library of Congress is found dead amongst his
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cherished collection. While chaos engulfs the city, only the Camel Club can make the
connection that exists between the two murders. Joining forces with a beautiful con artist,
Stone and his team need all the help they can get as they enter a world of espionage that
threatens to bring America to its knees . . . The Collectors is followed by Stone Cold,
Divine Justice and Hell's Corner.

From David Baldacci--the modern master of the thriller and #1 worldwide bestselling novelistcomes a hero: a lone Army Special Agent taking on the toughest crimes facing the nation. And
Zero Day is where it all begins. John Puller is a combat veteran and the best military
investigator in the U.S. Army's Criminal Investigation Division. His father was an Army
fighting legend, and his brother is serving a life sentence for treason in a federal military
prison. Puller has an indomitable spirit and an unstoppable drive to find the truth. Now,
Puller is called out on a case in a remote, rural area in West Virginia coal country far from
any military outpost. Someone has stumbled onto a brutal crime scene, a family slaughtered.
The local homicide detective, a headstrong woman with personal demons of her own, joins
forces with Puller in the investigation. As Puller digs through deception after deception, he
realizes that absolutely nothing he's seen in this small town, and no one in it, are what
they seem. Facing a potential conspiracy that reaches far beyond the hills of West Virginia,
he is one man on the hunt for justice against an overwhelming force.
Reproduction of the original: In the Wilds of Africa by W.H.G Kingston
Star FBI detective Amos Decker and his colleague Alex Jamison must solve four increasingly
bizarre murders in a dying rust belt town--and the closer they come to the truth, the
deadlier it gets in this rapid-fire #1 New York Times bestseller. Something sinister is going
on in Baronville. The rust belt town has seen four bizarre murders in the space of two weeks.
Cryptic clues left at the scenes--obscure bible verses, odd symbols--have the police stumped.
Amos Decker and his FBI colleague Alex Jamison are in Baronville visiting Alex's sister and
her family. It's a bleak place: a former mill and mining town with a crumbling economy and
rampant opioid addiction. Decker has only been there a few hours when he stumbles on a
horrific double murder scene. Then the next killing hits sickeningly close to home. And with
the lives of people he cares about suddenly hanging in the balance, Decker begins to realize
that the recent string of deaths may be only one small piece of a much larger scheme--with
consequences that will reach far beyond Baronville. Decker, with his singular talents, may be
the only one who can crack this bizarre case. Only this time--when one mistake could cost him
everything--Decker finds that his previously infallible memory may not be so trustworthy
after all
The Forgotten is a fast-paced action thriller, featuring the hero of Zero Day - John
Puller."One of the world's biggest-selling thriller writers, Baldacci needs no introduction "
Daily MailMurder in Paradise. What, or who, is silencing the residents? Military criminal
investigator John Puller is drawn closer to home when his aunt is found dead in her house in
Paradise, Florida. The local police have ruled the death as an accident, but Puller finds
evidence to suggest that she may well have been murdered. On the surface the town lives up to
its name, but as Puller digs deeper he realises that this town and its inhabitants are more
akin to Hell than Paradise. His belief is confirmed as evidence of strange and inexplicable
events come to light. And when Puller learns the truth about what is happening in this once
sleepy town, he knows that his discoveries will impact far wider than Paradise.THE JOHN
PULLER SERIESBook 1: Zero DayBook 2: The ForgottenBook 3: The Escape
The exciting new thriller featuring special investigator John Puller "Baldacci is still
peerless" Sunday Times "One of the world's biggest-selling thriller writers, Baldacci needs
no introduction " Daily Mail John Puller's mother disappeared nearly thirty years ago.
Despite an intensive search and investigation, she was never seen again. But new allegations
have come to light suggesting that Puller's father - now suffering from dementia and living
in a VA hospital - may have murdered his wife. Puller is officially barred from working on
the case and faces a potential court martial if he disobeys orders but he knows he can't sit
this investigation out. When intelligence operative Veronica Knox turns up, Puller realises
that there is far more to this case than he had originally thought. He will stop at nothing
to discover the truth about what happened to his mother even if it means proving that his
father is a killer. THE JOHN PULLER SERIES Book 1: Zero Day Book 2: The Forgotten Book 3: The
Escape Book 4: No Man's Land
In this fast-paced historical thriller, #1 New York Times bestselling author David Baldacci
introduces Archer, a WWII veteran forced to investigate a small-town murder -- or risk
returning to prison. It's 1949. When war veteran Aloysius Archer is released from Carderock
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Prison, he is sent to Poca City on parole with a short list of do's and a much longer list of
don'ts: do report regularly to his parole officer, don't go to bars, certainly don't drink
alcohol, do get a job--and don't ever associate with loose women. The small town quickly
proves more complicated and dangerous than Archer's years serving in the war or his time in
jail. Within a single night, his search for gainful employment--and a stiff drink--leads him
to a local bar, where he is hired for what seems like a simple job: to collect a debt owed to
a powerful local businessman, Hank Pittleman. Soon Archer discovers that recovering the debt
won't be so easy. The indebted man has a furious grudge against Hank and refuses to pay;
Hank's clever mistress has her own designs on Archer; and both Hank and Archer's stern parole
officer, Miss Crabtree, are keeping a sharp eye on him. When a murder takes place right under
Archer's nose, police suspicions rise against the ex-convict, and Archer realizes that the
crime could send him right back to prison . . . if he doesn't use every skill in his arsenal
to track down the real killer.
After alleged serial killer Edgar Roy is apprehended and locked away in a psychiatric unit,
private investigators Sean King and Michelle Maxwell are called in by Roy's lawyer-an old
friend of Sean King- to look into the case. But their investigation is derailed before it
begins: while en route to their first meeting with the lawyer, King and Maxwell discover his
dead body. A rash of terrifying events begins to unfold and it is up to King and Maxwell to
uncover the truth: is Roy a killer or not? But the more they dig into his past, the more they
are bombarded with obstacles, half-truths, and dead ends that make filtering the facts nearly
impossible. As each new theory brings a new revelation, King and Maxwell will be pushed to
the limit. Could this deadly case be the one that leaves the duo permanently parted?
After his father is accused of murder, combat veteran and Special Agent John Puller must
investigate his past and learn the truth about his mother in this New York Times bestselling
thriller--but someone hiding in the shadows wants revenge. Two men. Thirty years. John
Puller's mother, Jackie, vanished thirty years ago from Fort Monroe, Virginia, when Puller
was just a boy. Paul Rogers has been in prison for ten years. But twenty years before that,
he was at Fort Monroe. One night three decades ago, Puller's and Rogers' worlds collided with
devastating results, and the truth has been buried ever since. Until now. Military
investigators, armed with a letter from a friend of Jackie's, arrive in the hospital room of
Puller's father-a legendary three-star now sinking into dementia-and reveal that Puller Sr.
has been accused of murdering his wife. Aided by his brother Robert Puller, an Air Force
major, and Veronica Knox, who works for a shadowy U.S. intelligence organization, Puller
begins a journey that will take him into his own past, to find the truth about his mother.
Paul Rogers' time is running out. With the clock ticking, he begins his own journey, one that
will take him across the country to the place where all his troubles began: a mysterious
building on the grounds of Fort Monroe. There, thirty years ago, the man Rogers had once been
vanished too, and was replaced with a monster. And now the monster wants revenge. And the
only person standing in his way is John Puller.
A guide for medium-sized businesses in the tradition of Small Giants addresses concerns
specific to companies who have grown past the small size but have not yet reached the
capacities of major competitors, counseling entrepreneurial leaders, executives, and
investors on how to preserve viability throughout key periods of vulnerability.
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